
Attention Prepaid Punch Cards Customers

In an attempt to streamline our current accounting procedures Cool Clear 
Water will no longer be keeping track of water delivered and the PUNCHES 
owed to us.  Prepaid Punch Cards are meant to
save you money and helps us reduce time spent bookkeeping.
Punch Cards must be presented at time of H2O delivery and/or pickup.  Water 
delivered to clients with NO Punch Card present at time of receipt will be 
billed the regular delivered price.  The safe keeping of Punch Cards is the 
responsibility of you the customer.  PLEASE inform our office where you 
keep the Punch Card, if not on the empty bottle so our drivers can find it.

*Also a friendly reminder that Prepaid Punch Cards are to be paid for upon 
receipt or shortly there after (before your next delivery).  If the 
purchase and payment of a Prepaid Punch Card is not convenient we will 
gladly charge to your account the regular delivered H20 price.

Thank you for your understanding in this matter.

Cathy Rosner
Manager
Cool Clear Enterprises Ltd


